Dear Dr. Ham,
[bookmark: _GoBack]thank you for your comments and decision. In regard to your concern about the manual and the model documentation, we updated the model documentation so that it is now includes the current MITRAS version. The manuscript is updated accordingly. All changes are highlighted in yellow.
On behalf of the authors I would like to thank you for your efforts.
Best regards,
Mohamed Salim
